FILED 4/17/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 03007-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 1:33 PM

To: Dale Buys

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20160213-EL Return of Confidential Document No. 02626-2018

Good Afternoon Dale
Per your request DN 02626-2018 will be returned to FPL.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Dale Buys

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 1:31 PM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Brandy Butler; Hong Wang; Mark Cicchetti; Jennifer Crawford

Subject: Docket No. 20160213-El: Return of Confidential Document No. 02626-2018

Nickalus,

Staff has completed its review of Document No. 02626-2018 and has determined that the document is not required to
be retained.
The document can now be returned to Florida Power & Light Company.

Sincerely,

Dale R. Buys

Public Utilities Supervisor

Division of Accounting and Finance
Florida Public Service Commission
dbuys@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6536






